
I don't know what might be available but it is in the public interest to 
allow these items to be distributed. I would be especially interested in 
graphics images and the like since so many of the images sold nowadays are 
just repackaged works available to everyone who knows how to get them for 
free. 
 
  
 
  
 
  
 
Br. Michael T. Bube, O.S.A. 




